
27th Year of the Student Awareness of Fire Education (S.A.F.E.) Program 
(2021-2022) 385 Young heroes and counting!!! 
 
Plympton  
♦ Cayden Galambos 
On Wednesday, October 27th, 2021, at approximately 1:30 p.m., 5-year-old Cayden Galambos 
was at home when the carbon monoxide alarm sounded. A generator was being used outside of 
their home and the exhaust was facing towards the house. He immediately told his mother 
(Shannon Galambos) and encouraged her to leave their house. Cayden safely led his mother to 
their meeting place outside. Chief Steve Silva and Captain John Sjostedt credit Cayden for his 
brave actions, quick thinking, and for leading his mother to safety. 
 
Westminster  
♦ Noah Bond 
On Thursday, December 16th, 2021, at approximately 1008 hours, 10-year-old Noah Bond was 
with his mother when he witnessed her having a medical emergency. Noah immediately called 9-
1-1 with his cell phone. Because Noah used a cell phone it required that he speak with several 
different dispatchers. Noah remained calm and provided the dispatchers with his location and 
important medical information. Chief Kyle Butterfield and Lieutenant Zachary Algarin of the 
Westminster Fire Department credit Noah for his brave actions, quick thinking, patience, and for 
helping his mother in her time of need. 
 


